



[date]
Dear Woodstock Residents,

We are notifying you of our application to ____[insert detail of application]__.  This letter is being sent to you to inform you of a public hearing regarding the application before the Woodstock Planning & Zoning Commission.  

When:   [insert both day of week and actual date]
Where:  Woodstock Town Hall, 415 Route 169 – lower level

Regarding:  [put application details in including the following information]:

Application number:  _______________________________ Type: _________________

Applicant name: __________________________________________________________

Location of proposed activity: _______________________________________________

Map _________   Block  _________ Lot ________

The initial application has been submitted to the Woodstock Planning & Zoning Commission and is available for review in the Woodstock Planning Office.  This application will be discussed in more depth at the above meeting with an opportunity for public comment/questions.

For More Information, please contact:

Woodstock Land Use Department

Dan Malo, ZEO, Wetlands Agent

860-928-6595 x332
415 Route 169

Woodstock, CT 06281
Woodstock Town Planner:

Delia P. Fey, AICP, Senior Regional Planner 

860-774-1253 x20

125 Putnam Pike

PO Box 759

Dayville, CT 06241

Sincerely, 

[insert applicant name(s)]


